


e We are looking into options to deal with the vegetation that grows behind Buildings 4 and 5.

e Alarge limb that was overhanging the fence was removed from a tree behind Unit 14.

e We are still looking for a contractor that does asphalt repairs. Some of our asphalt berms need to be
replaced.

Buildings:
¢ Building 1 smoke alarms seem to be working properly.
Unit 1 — 4 doorbells have been repaired.
Building 4 smoke alarms have been replaced and are all working properly.
We are in process of hiring a contractor to repair the siding on Building 4.
Charmstone on the front of all buildings will be inspected and necessary repairs will be made.
Gutters and downspouts have been cleaned. A few downspouts still need to be adjusted.
We are looking to replace the front door of Building 11.
We are looking at options for a new storm/screen door standard.
New steps are on order for Units 54-55. We expect them in mid July.
We still need to replace roof trim edge in the vicinity of Units 35, 59, and 68.

Unit Issues:
e Units 9 and 63 are currently for sale.
e We are in process of doing minor exterior and deck repairs.
¢ We need to have the doorbell systems checked in Building 11.

On-Going/Other:
e As mentioned in our recent newsletter, we will be changing our telephone number effective August 1.
The new number is 413-493-8540.

Old Business:
e On June 25, the current newsletter and a blank profile were distributed to all units. Residents need to
read the newsletter and complete and return the Profile by August 10™.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m.

Our next open meeting will be the ANNUAL MEETING on TUESDAY, JULY 26, at 6:30 p.m. in the Meeting
Room. Social hour begins at 6:00 p.m. All residents are invited to attend.

Respectfully submitted,

Reminders:

1. Avoid using the large dumpster area after dark. We have
raccoons and they may not be friendly.

Norfpan Muller r-) 2. Trimming of all plants will be done in mid July. Please remove

i any personal property from planting area that may get in the way
of workers. We will not be responsible for damaged items that
remain.

3. When placing statues, etc., in plant beds, do NOT block the
irrigation system heads. Also be careful where you plant signs,
flags, etc., to avoid piercing the irrigation system pipes which are
not buried very deep.




